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Support SB 957: 
Temporary Visitor Driver’s Licenses for Immigrants 

 
Illinois Senate Bill 957 will give Temporary Visitor Driver’s Licenses to undocumented 
immigrants living in the state. These licenses can only be used for driving, and not for 
identification. 
 
Our Illinois bishops support these licenses as a way to keep immigrant families 
together. Too many immigrant parents are separated from their children when they 
are stopped for a minor traffic violation. Without a license, they are often taken to 
deportation centers. 
 
The Illinois Senate has passed the legislation, and the Illinois House of 
Representatives is scheduled to vote on it during the first week of January. Go to 
www.ilcatholic.org for more information. 
 
Parishes will be filling out and collecting postcards before January to send to Speaker 
Madigan and all members of the Illinois House of Representatives, urging them to 
vote “yes” on SB 957. 

 

http://www.ilcatholic.org/

